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INTERPOL Heads of National Central Bureaus
(NCBs) meeting

The 11th Interpol NCBs meeting took place at Interpol headquarters in Lyon. The Italian delegation,
led by Prefect Fulvio Della Rocca, seized this opportunity to hold bilateral meetings with other Interpol
member countries to strengthen relationships.

In Lyon, Deputy Police Chief Della Rocca also met with Interpol Secretary General Jurgen Stock to
discuss possible future international scenarios after the terror attack in Tunis by Islamic
fundamentalists.
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